
The goal was to showcase El Paso, which was the destination for our Summer Board Meeting. The

meeting rotates every year to wherever the serving TASB Board President is from. For most of our

board, the trip to El Paso was the first time they had visited that city, so we wanted to make sure

they had information to help them navigate and feel at home. Armando refers to Armando

Rodriguez, who was the  Board President  serving at the time.


